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Last week, the children in Year 3/4 had a visit from the author Peter Woolrich and his wife, Tracey. 
He came to share his new book, Detective Dimple and the case of the colourless coral, which is the first in a series. We
really enjoyed listening to his story and discussing how we could protect sea animals' habitats. 

I found that it was very interesting, and I decided that I am going to get two copies of Detective Dimple. Barney

Some of us told him interesting facts about the sea and animals that live in the sea and he promised to carry them with
him and maybe use them in his next book. Elliot 

You can find a link to purchase the book on The Daily Update and this week's newsletter. 
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